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NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2021

Dear Members

Welcome back to Bridge and welcome to 2021. Here’s 
hoping for a good, fun and healthy year ahead!

Welcome Day Sunday 21 February 1pm
Welcome Day is held each year to introduce new club members. Partners are assigned and play will 
be followed by refreshments. Please support this event. Our new club members have the opportunity 
to meet, and play with, our more experienced players. It’s a very enjoyable afternoon, both socially and 
bridge-wise and it’s FREE. Sign-up sheet on the club room wall.

Improver Lessons
A ten week course of Improver Lessons with Douglas Russell begins on Tuesday 2 March at 7.15pm 
– for players who have completed the beginner lessons and / or have had some playing experience. 
A great opportunity to refresh your knowledge on some of the finer points of Bridge! Contact Mandy 
MacLean – phone 021 177 3743 or email mandymac223@gmail.com

Wednesday Partner Fill-ins
We need a few more people to go on our roster as partner fill-ins for Wednesday morning Bridge. 
This is a social session where members are able to come without a partner so sometimes we need 
to phone our partner fill-in person rostered on for that day to come along and enjoy a free fun session 
of Bridge. If you live reasonably close to the Bridge Club and are prepared to give an occasional 
Wednesday morning please contact Mandy MacLean – phone 021 177 3743.

Playing With Some Newbies
When I had been playing Bridge for a year or two, I was lucky enough to be asked to play some 
sessions with some of the club’s more experienced players – Rosaleen Koch, Wayne Benefield, Beth 
Campbell and John Pinder’s names spring to mind. I was blown away by their kindness and it was 
fantastic for my Bridge. Please consider asking some of the more Junior players for a session or two 
– it is such a lovely thing to do.

Tea Towels & Table Cloths
We need a volunteer to take the tea towels and table cloths home to wash please. Probably once a 
week or so... If you are willing to do this, please contact Mandy MacLean – phone 021 177 3743.

Kind regards,
Ilona West & NSBC Committee


